

I. Complete the passage with the words given in the box. There is ONE extra word. (1,5 points)

after	addictions	with	and	share	special	specially
-------	------------	------	-----	-------	---------	-----------

Spending your free time on the Internet can be fun. You can chat, (1) _____ photos with friends, and play online games. But some people are addicted to the Internet. They just can't turn it off.

Being online for many hours at a time does not mean you have a problem. The Internet is very useful. Online, you can pay your bills, buy clothes, (2) _____ read the news. There are many good reasons to spend time online. However, people with an Internet addiction are online too much. They don't spend time with their friends and family. Instead, they spend their time chatting (3) _____ their Internet friends, people they have never met in real life. Some also play online games all day or night. Some people with Internet addictions even leave their jobs so they can spend even more time online! People with Internet (4) _____ don't just go online to shop, have fun, or do work. People who have this problem often go online because they want to escape the stress and problems in their lives. Many internet addicts stop caring about their real lives, and focus only on their online lives.

One way Internet addicts can get help is by using (5) _____ software. This software controls how much time someone can spend online. It tells the computer to turn off the internet (6) _____ a certain amount time. This helps people focus on real life. The software's goal is to teach people to use the Internet for good reasons and not just as an escape.

II . Read the passage and do the following tasks. (2,0 points)

Before Stone Age, people used to eat fruits, leaves and anything they found from the forest. However, this habit changed into hunting animals, preserving food items and planting and growing vegetables, which eventually led into farming different crops like maize, corn, and rice. People were healthy, they rarely had diseases and never needed extra exercise because their daily work kept their bodies running.

At present, we have turned the agriculture into a mass scale production, including machinery, technology and pesticides, all of which came in with the green revolution. With green revolution agriculture and the traditional farming culture turned upside down. As far nor now, farmers who are able to cope up with the multinational cooperation's and their large-scale, expensive products, pesticides and high-yielding varieties of seeds, keep producing crops for the market. Yet the traditional, low-income farmers even today, especially in Asian countries, are in a dire state.

Fast food is another major factor in modern food habits. Although many people find it convenient, it leads to many health conditions. Today people are unhealthy, needs medicine and functions on diets and exercise machines.

***Complete the answers with information from the passage. WRITE NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS.**

1. What did people use to eat before stone age?

→ They used to eat fruits, leaves and _____ from the forest.

2. How often did people have diseases when they were healthy

→ They _____ when they were healthy.

***Write full answers to the questions.**

3. What have they turned the agriculture?

→ _____.

4. What leads to many health conditions?

→ _____.

III. Put each verb in the correct form or tense. (1,5 points)

1. I am used to (stay).....up late.

2. We (have).....dinner out, won't we?

3. She often (wash).....the clothes in the morning.

4. She (see).....that film recently.

5. My mother (buy).....this shirt yesterday.
6. Mr Nam is always busy (work).....on the farm.

IV. Complete each sentence with one suitable preposition or connective given in the box. There is ONE extra word. (1,25 points)

with so since because in therefore

1. Plastic bags can cause pollution..... they are hard to dissolve.
2. I haven't seen him2003.
3. My English course will end December.
4. Solar energy is cheap and unpolluted, many people like to use it.
5. She is livingher parents on the farm.

V. Use the correct form of the word given in each sentence. (0,75 point)

1. She sings very(beautiful).
2. The accident happens because of driving (care)
3. You should for an hour (relaxation).

VI. Rewrite the following sentences as directed. (2,0 points)

1. They won't come here again.
-> I wish
- 2 We visited the people. They are homeless after the flood.(who)
->
- 3 People can find a cure for cancer in the near future.
->A cure for cancer
4. Why not give lessons to poor children?
-> I suggest
- 5.I feel tired so I go to bed early.
-> I wouldn't
6. Lan may have a book tomorrow. She is happy.
-> Lan will.....

VII. Make meaningful sentences from the words or phrases given. (1,0 point)

1. The explorer / discover/ America/ be Christopher Columbus.
->
2. I finished my homework/ although/ I/ not/ feel well
->

3. It/ very/ kind/ you/ help / me/ homework.

→

4. This disease/ can/ cure/ future.

→